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William Collins
2973 Heatherbrae Dr.
Foland, Ohio 44514

Dear sir:

1 am writing you to find out the contact man that I should see to try
and contact former members of the }06th Bomb Group (H). The last P.0. was
685, I believe. We were gtationed at Thurleigh, England in Dec. 1942 when I
left to return to the States for Pilots Training. The C.0. was Colonel J.W.
Wilson. Ceolonel Williams was the Adjutant and Hajor Salada was the Operations
Officer. I particularily want to get in touch with Colonel Wilson and some
of the enlisted men of the 423rd Bomb %,:In. of the 3&6th Group. I would of

course like a complete roster of the 423rd if it is available. Please inform.

Sincerely yours,
Max M. Bowles 19003645
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HMax M. Bowles 36266-136
Post Office Box #7
Terminal Island, Ca.
20731



